
Planning a really big project or have 
time to help someone who is? 

The Lions Club of Kapiti (Inc) wants to hear 
from you.  Whether it’s a big project on the 
scale of the universe, or a big project in your 
universe, Lions may be able to help. 
Lions are ordinary people from all walks 
of life who enjoy getting together and 
doing good things. Lions Club of Kapiti was 
formed in 1963 being the first in the region. 
While some Lions Clubs have male only 
membership, the Lions Club of Kapiti have 
moved with the times welcoming female 
members into the fold.
Members get together for an evening meal 
at the Kapiti Senior Citizens Club, Ocean 
Road, Paraparaumu on the first and third 
Tuesday of the month.  Often guest speakers 
are invited and future projects are discussed 
and planned. 
The Lions’ motto is WE SERVE.  Lions get 
enormous satisfaction making a difference in 
the community, enjoying friendship and fun 
while doing so. 0800 567 876 

0800LOSTPOWER

•	 no power
•	 flickering lights
•	 no hot water
•	 tingling or electric shocks off your taps, 

appliances or metal benchtops
•	 damaged Electra equipment located in 

your community
•	 someone tampering with Electra 

equipment

To ensure electricity
 is delivered to your boundary 
safely and reliably call Electra 

first if you experience:

Proudly sponsored by Electra owns and operates the electricity network throughout Kapiti and Horowhenua.  
Our owner is the Electra Trust.

Electra’s Trust ownership ensures that we deliver an annual electricity sales discount to all 
consumers connected to our network.

For further information:  www.electra.co.nz  www.electratrust.co.nz
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To learn more contact: 

Liam Fay: email liam_fay@hotmail.com  
or phone 04 905 8404. 

Visit the Lions Club of Kapiti website: 
www.lionsclubs.org.nz/Clubs/202M/
Zone-7/Kapiti 

Also on Facebook: Kapiti Lions

Members of the Kapiti Lions Club putting 
up signs for the Charity Book Fair.  The 
club’s biggest fundraiser, it will be held on 
15 and 16 October this year. 

Lions Club of Kapiti members working together to help 
the community.


